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Dear Senator Grassley:  

National Whistleblower Center would like to thank you for your work and dedication in supporting 
National Whistleblower Appreciation Day. We commend you for introducing and supporting the passage 
of the Senate Resolution to recognize National Whistleblower Appreciation Day for the tenth year in a 
row. Your dedication to whistleblowers and whistleblower rights as a cornerstone of democracy cannot 
be overstated.  

As we continue to advocate for whistleblowers, NWC recognizes that your work has encouraged 
recognition of whistleblowers as heroes as well as changing the narratives whistleblowers across 
America. By introducing and passing the resolution to make July 30, 2023, National Whistleblower 
Appreciation Day, you have created an environment where whistleblowers can safely blow the whistle 
and protect Americans and democracy. 

NWC appreciates your continued support. Looking back, we appreciate your contributions as a founder 
of the Senate Whistleblower Caucus and the role you have played in major strides toward improved 
whistleblower protections. Thank you.  

The United States is a pioneer in whistleblower protections thanks to advocates like you, and your work 
inspires democracies around the world to recognize whistleblowers and protect them. 

As we celebrate National Whistleblower Day, we celebrate the whistleblowers that have made history 
by being brave and honest.  We are so grateful that you join us in recognizing these courageous 
truthtellers.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
_______________________________ 
Siri Nelson 
Executive Director  
National Whistleblower Center 

 


